
 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

This project is a part of Bolivian government 

investment of about 58 million US dollars 

for the construction of a computers, tablets 

or convertibles factory. 

 

 

 

 

 

Responding to SISTRADE strategy of 

expansion and globalisation, a new 

SISTRADE website for Chinese market is 

now available.

According to SISTRADE team who attended this event, 

“Companies from various sectors of the printing industry are 

increasingly looking to reduce their costs by investing in new 

technologies to increase business profitability. They saw 

Sistrade
®
 MIS|ERP as a system with innovative technology 

allowing management and control of the entire production 

process of the company.” 

SISTRADE Director - Paulo do Souto, interviewed during the official 

Portuguese Deputy Prime Minister visit to Saudi Arabia 

accompanied by a delegation of 45 companies from various sectors 

of the economy. 

This year, SISTRADE organizes a conference open to all 

the customers, partners and technology institutes, some 

international partner and some customers with a success 

stories will participate in the conference. 
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On the occasion of the official visit to Qatar of His Excellency 

Paulo Portas, Deputy Prime Minister of Portugal, last December, 

SISTRADE officially launched the new project of industrial 

management in recently inaugurated Security Printing Press 

factory of Ministry of Interior of Qatar, in the presence of His 

Excellency the Deputy Prime Minister. 

Polish company Grafikus Systemy Graficzne Sp. z 

o.o. and SISTRADE - Software Consulting, S.A. 

organised together the third conference “FLEXO 

CONFERENCE – GRAFIKUS AND PARTNERS” 

for Polish Flexographic Industry companies, which 

took place at Ipanema Park Hotel in Porto. 

Alongside with the conference, the ceremony of enthronisation of 

Polish Guild of Gutenberg Knights took place, organised by the 

Chancellor of the association - Jacek Kuśmierczyk and by the 

member  - Paulo Souto from SISTRADE, held at Palace of the Dukes 

in Guimarães, for Portuguese and Polish entrepreneurs, including the 

President of Portuguese Printing Association APIGRAF. 

 

 

 

 

 

SISTRADE participated in business 

mission in Istanbul, alongside with the 

official visit of Portuguese Deputy Prime 

Minister Paulo Portas. 

 

 

 

 

https://www.facebook.com/pages/Sistrade-International/336973659186
https://www.linkedin.com/company/sistrade?trk=top_nav_home
callto://Sistrade/
https://twitter.com/SISTRADE
https://www.youtube.com/user/Sistrade10

